Appendix 24 - Hilgay (Broadleaf), 14/03/2024

Hi Michael,

In response to your email, please see our comment below regarding the site in
Hilgay we are in the final stages of planning:

The current planning application for the residential development of 16
dwellings (Planning ref: 23/00824/FM) to the land south of Foresters Avenue,
Hilgay was submitted last year and has undertaken a very thorough process
and all queries from consultees have been accepted apart from final signoff
from the Highways Officer which is due immediately. An extension of time was
agreed last week until the 5th of April to provide Highways adequate time to
respond and for the case officer to write her report. Once planning is achieved,
works onsite are planned to start straight away.

Many thanks,

Max



